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18th April 2023 

 

RE: Eid al-Fitr  

Dear parents and carers, 

We are aware that Eid al- Fitr, an important Muslim festival, is likely to fall on Friday 21st April 2023. As 

families, you may be planning to celebrate this at home and not bring your children to school this day. 

For this to be an authorised absence, can you please complete the slip below and return it to school by 

Thursday 21st April or speak to your class teacher, or office staff so that we are informed.  

If you are not celebrating Eid-Al Fitr, please come to school as usual.  

We will look forward to everyone being back in school on Monday 24th April for our Eid workshops.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Nott 

Headteacher 

Name of child           Class 

  

  

  

     My child will not be in school on Friday 21st April as we are celebrating Eid -al- Fitr. 

 

Signed___________________________________  Date___________________________ 


